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October 7, 1954

Dear John-

I trust that you will pardon this very belated 
reply to your letter of September eighth which 
was mislaid here in the office during my 
absence from town.
I am taking the book home with me this evening 
and am looking forward to reading it with the 
greatest of interest. It was thoughtful of 
you indeed to send it to me.
With kindest regards,

Cordially yours,

Mr. John V. N. Dorr 
99 Park Avenue 
New York City 16


